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IRP/IFTA NOTICE 
Waiver from IRP and IFTA Requirements Through October 28, 2022 

 
 
What is the purpose of this notice? 
 
Due to Hurricane Ian, the Georgia Department of Revenue (DOR) and its Motor Vehicle Division (MVD) are waiving the 
requirements for motor carriers and individual truck drivers to comply with the requirements associated with Georgia 
International Registration Plan (IRP) and the International Fuel Tax Agreement (IFTA) trip and fuel permits.  The waiver 
terminates on October 28, 2022 at 5 p.m. 
 
What do I need to do as a motor carrier or truck driver?  
 
The requirements in Georgia associated with IRP and IFTA trip and fuel permits are hereby waived for vehicles providing 
direct assistance with relief efforts relating to Hurricane Ian. 
 
This waiver shall not be construed to allow any vehicle to operate in the State of Georgia without valid vehicle 
registration and insurance as required by the base state.  Additionally, carriers are required to maintain compliance with 
all driver, owner, vehicle and carrier compliance requirements that may fall outside this waiver or with any other rule, 
statute or requirement. 
 
The waiver shall not apply to motor carriers or drivers that are currently subject to state or federal out-of-service orders. 
 
The waiver automatically terminates on October 28, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. unless it is renewed by the Department of 
Revenue. 
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